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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for November 2024 is located on the Member Page.  Listed 
below are its content headings.  For a more complete example of a 
Newsletter, please see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

  

       About the Notices [of elections and changes to the Bylaws] 

       An article about a member’s research 

       The Comfortable Genealogist [an article stating research sources] 

       Genealogical Travel [a member’s experience] 

       WVGS Library Open House Reminder 

       Document distributed at a monthly meeting [about Bylaw changes] 

       A member’s photos of an ancestor’s church 

       Books Added to the WVGS library 

       Facsimile of the 2025 Membership Application Form 

       For Your Reference [stating officers, meeting times, legal status, etc.] 

 

 

 

  


